
Greetings to the Reunion Family, 
 

It is with regret to inform you that due to the uncertainty to travel 
because of the COVID 19, the 

Committee for the Reunion 2020 in Mississippi is canceling the 
Reunion.  
 
We were hoping that by July things will improve, but even if this 
was possible we want to use common sense.  
 
However, we are appealing to every member to send their Reunion 
Due ($120.00), and be generous to add an offering. The funds 
should be sent to Sister Grace Kolliesuah as soon as 
possible. Thanks so much for your gifts. 
 

Let us continue to pray that our good Lord will bring the Pandemic 
to an end. Only He can and let us look to Him. 
 

I have also asked Sisters Cooper and Johnson during our 
teleconference prayer to pass this information on to the members 
of the Reunion by way of phone call or text. Ladies Thank You! 
 

May our good Lord continue to bless each of you in your 
undertakings. 
 
 
 
 

Very sincerely in Christ, 
Mark W. Kangar  
Pastor and Committee Member  
 


